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9th December 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Spring Term Clubs 2023 

Continuing the success of the autumn term clubs, please find below the list of free clubs for the spring term. 
If your child is keen to do more than one club, we will try our best to accommodate this.  

Mrs 
Whitehouse & 
Mrs Wilkins 

Pottery Club Get creative 
and learn new 
skills at this 
fun & messy 
club. 

Thursday 3:15 – 
4:15 
12th Jan, 19th, 
26th, 2nd Feb & 
9th Feb 

Years 3 & 4 Max. 20 Collect 
from 
external 
Moles 
Class door 

Miss Stevens & 
Mrs Rapsey 

Dance Club Get the heart 
pumping and 
the legs and 
arms moving 
at this exciting 
club. 

Thursday 3:15 – 
4:00 
12th Jan, 19th, 
26th, 2nd Feb & 
9th Feb 
(please note the 
earlier finish 
due to another 
hall booking) 

Years 5 & 6 Max. 30 Collect 
from the 
Year 5/6 
Pupil 
Entrance 

Mrs Burleton & 
Miss Bobbett 

Art & Craft Calling all 
budding 
artists! Try out 
new 
techniques 
and  

Monday  
3:15 – 4:15 
9th Jan, 16th Jan, 
23rd Jan, 30th 
Jan  &  6th Feb 

Years 3 to 6 Max. 30 Collect 
from 
external 
Meerkats 
Class door 

Mrs Cross & 
Miss Ollier & 
Mrs Ashford 

Mini Craft Do you love 
Art? Do you 
love making 
things? Then 
come along to 
our Mini Craft 
Club and have 
lots of fun 
engaging in 
various Art 
and Craft 
activities.  

Monday  
3:15 – 4:00 
27th Feb, 6th 
March, 13th 
March and 20th 
March 
(Please note 
the earlier 
finish) 

Early Years Max. 20 Collect 
from 
external 
Early 
Years 
door 

Mrs Difford and 
Mr Gilborson  

Colouring and 
Drawing Club 

Parents - 
Please note 
transport will 
not be 
available after 
the club.  

Monday 
3:15 – 4:15 
27th Feb, 6th 
March, 13th 
March and 20th 
March 

Specialist 
Provision 

Max. 10 Collect 
from 
external 
Toucans 
class door 

Mrs Whatling & 
Mrs Moore 

Netball Club Extend your 
fitness and 
team skills 
with this 
popular club. 

Tuesday 
3:15 – 4:15 
10th Jan, 17th 
Jan, 24th Jan, 
31st Jan, 7th 

Years 5 & 6 Max. 30 Collect 
from Side 
Pupil 
entrance 

http://www.brooksideacademy.co.uk/


This term the 
children will 
compete in 
matches 
against other 
schools. 

Feb, 28th Feb, 
7th Mar, 14th 
Mar, 21st Mar 
(please note 
there is no club 
on 21st Feb) 

Mr Sansam Drama Club Try something 
different with 
this relaxed 
and fun club. 
Don’t worry if 
you haven’t 
tried 
performing 
before – 
everyone is 
welcome. 

Monday  
3:15 – 4:15 
9th January, 
16th, 23rd, 30th,  
6th Feb,  

Years 3 to 6 Max. 30 Collect 
from Side 
Pupil 
entrance 

Mr Walton & 
Mrs Ashford 

Board Games Club A great 
chance to 
beat Mr 
Walton or Mrs 
Ashford in lots 
of different 
games! 

Monday 3:15 – 
4:00 
16th Jan, 
23rd Jan, 
30th Jan & 
6th Feb 
(Please note 
the earlier 
finish time) 
 

Years 1 & 2 Max. 20 Collect 
from 
external 
Tigers 
class door 

 

Places may be booked, on a preference basis, via the Parents Evening system on our website, from 6.00pm 
today (9th December):   

https://www.brooksideacademy.co.uk/parents-evening/ 

The booking system will close at 11.00am on Friday 16th December. 

We will use children’s preferences to allocate places, assigning as many children as possible to their first 
choice then, where that is not possible due to number limits, by giving them their next highest preference.  
To be as fair as possible, places will be allocated automatically by the booking system and not by teachers.  
Parents will receive an email confirming their child’s place. 

Following the allocation process, if spaces are still available in certain clubs, we will email parents to give 
children the opportunity to sign up for further clubs. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Rapsey 
Year 6 Teacher and Key Stage 2 Team Leader 

https://www.brooksideacademy.co.uk/parents-evening/

